
 

 

31 July 2018 

 

Ms Sandra Wutete 

Senior Adviser, Listings Compliance 

ASX Compliance Pty Ltd 

Level 40, Central Park 

152-158 St George’s Terrace 

Perth  WA  6000 

 

Via email: sandra.wutete@asx.com.au 

 

Dear Ms Wutete, 

 

Babylon Pump & Power Limited – ASX Query  

 

Babylon Pump & Power Limited (ASX: BPP) (“the Company”) refers to your query dated  

31 July 2018 regarding the Company’s announcement titled Babylon Secures Additional Diversified 

Work which was released to the market on 30 July 2018 (“Announcement”).  

 

The Company provides the following revised information below in respect to the Announcement.    

 

The rental and diesel maintenance contracts outlined in the Announcement were secured with the 

following parties:  

 

• the new power generation and pumping rental contract with a West Australian based 

asset rental company: Asset Technologies Pty Ltd; 

• the specialty pump rental contract with an international oil and gas service company: IKM 

Testing Australia Pty Ltd; 

• the diesel maintenance work from an international equipment supplier: Components Only 

Pty Ltd; and 

• the local service contractor for the supply of large Caterpillar diesel engines: Mech Tech 

Diesel Services Pty Ltd.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Michael Shelby 

Executive Chairman  
 
 
 


